
  

  

Milwaukee County 
Department of Human Resources 

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION 

 
 
 

 
Date: June 22, 2018 

To: Theodore Lipscomb, Sr., Chairman, County Board of Supervisors 

From: Kerry Mitchell, Chief Human Resources Officer, Department of Human 
Resources 

Subject: Ratification of the 2017-2019 Agreement between Milwaukee County and the 
Milwaukee County Fire Fighters’ Association, IAFF, Local 1072. 

Milwaukee County has reached an understanding with the bargaining team for the 
Milwaukee County Fire Fighters’ Association that establishes a temporary agreement 
for 2017-2019. 

I am requesting the County Board’s approval of the contract, contingent upon ratification 
by the union. 

The following documents will be provided to the Committee for its review 

1) A copy of agreed upon language for the 2017-2019 Agreement; 

2) A draft Resolution approving the Agreement; 

3) A fiscal note that will be provided by the Office of the Comptroller. 
 

If you have any questions, please call me at 278-4852. 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chris Abele – County Executive 
 Raisa Koltun – Chief of Staff, Office of the County Executive 
 Kelly Bablitch – Chief of Staff, County Board of Supervisors 
 James “Luigi” Schmitt – County Board Supervisor, Committee on Finance and Audit Chair 
 Eddie Cullen – County Board Supervisor, Committee on Personnel Chair 
 Janelle Jenson – Senior Committee Coordinator 
 Shanin R. Brown – Committee Coordinator 
 Scott Manske – Milwaukee County Comptroller 

Steve Cady – Director of Research and Policy, Office of the Comptroller 
Joseph Lamers – Director of Performance Strategy & Budget, Department of Administrative Services 
Margo Franklin – Director of Employee Relations 
Maggie Daun – Corporation Counsel 


